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Green Oaks Members, 

The sun is finally starting to shine a little more. Our grounds crew have been working hard to 
catch up. We have had numerous equipment repairs in the past few months. Some of our 
equipment is simply worn out. We are in the process of leasing a new greens mower and a 
fairway mower. With new equipment we can better maintain our course. We hope to be spending
lots more time mowing grass and grooming greens instead of working to repair broken 
equipment. 

New equipment is expensive, please keep your membership fees current. We value each one of 
our members. We want to treat every member and guest with courtesy and respect. Green Oaks 
is a business, and we must make a profit to continue to prosper. Lately we have had an issue with
delinquent member accounts. In accordance with Article XI of the constitution. Any member 
who fails to pay his/her debt for a period of 30 days will be put on a delinquent list. A late fee of 
$20 will be assessed on the 25th of the following month. Please pay on time. 

We have had several members and employees that have gone above and beyond to help while we
have been working through staffing and equipment issues. Please tell these folks thank you when
you see them. Wayne Box, Carl Martin, Vickey Evans, Rita Allen, Chad Holloway, David 
Sawtelle, Carl Lisowski, Billy Jenkins, Sonya Presnall, Tommy Thompson, Ronnie Pennington, 
Brent Whittaker, Bobby Traywick and Jeremy Hester.

Please remember to stay away from the greens. Carts should not be parked near the green. 
Members and guests need to be (2) per cart when possible. 

We have 4 new members Margaret Tuma, Blake Gosa, Brad Box and Lauren Duckworth, please 
greet them and make them feel welcome.

Upcoming Events



Men’s League Update -Matt Ward will have information posted in the lounge.

 Next Steak Night will be Thursday August 7th. Come on out and join the fun.

Green Oaks’ next tournament will be on August 31st. The tournament will be a Par 3-stroke play 
tournament. Sign up sheets will be in the Pro shop and the Lounge. 

Thank you for choosing Green Oaks as your Golfing home. 

  

                                                                                                       Billy Fikes 

                                                                                Green Oaks Board President


